From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk]

Sent: 14 July 2011 12:45

To: Public Access DC Comments; Paul Ihringer

Subject: PublicAccess for Planning - Application Comments (11/00114/F)

PublicAccess for Planning  - Application Comments (11/00114/F)

"Drs N Brown & R Todd" has used the PublicAccess for Planning website to submit their comments on a Planning Application.  You have received this message because you are the Case Officer for this application or because this is a designated mailbox for PublicAccess comments submissions.

Comments were submitted at 14/07/2011 12:45:02 from 

Application Summary

-------------------

Application Number: 11/00114/F

Address:

Wincote

Cow Lane

Steeple Aston

Oxfordshire

OX25 4SG

Proposal:

Demolition in part of existing main house and outbuildings and the erection of a new residential dwelling

Case Officer:

Paul Ihringer

Customer Details

----------------

Name:

Drs N Brown & R Todd

Address:

End Cottage

The Dickredge

Steeple Aston

Bicester

Oxfordshire

OX25 4RS

Customer objects to the Planning Application.

Comments:

The proposed demolition of a charming historic cottage in the heart of the Steeple Aston conservation area is deplorable. This building is NOT derelict but merely in poor repair due to recent neglect. It is still fit for purpose and demolition would contravene local planning policy. 

The proposed new building is too large in reference to surrounding buildings that are all small vernacular cottages. Its construction makes no reference to local building style or materials. It will dominate an important view of the church from a very popular footpath. 

PublicAccess for Planning.  (c) CAPS Solutions Ltd.

